
 

 

IGT173 

Notice of Implementation 

28th October 2024 

Version 2.0 

Page 1 of 1 

© 2024 all rights reserved 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Implementation 

 

IGT173 – Gateway delivery for RPC Data 
 

Date:  28th October 2024 

 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
 
Please note that the Panel, at its meeting on 25th October 2024, agreed that IGT173 
should be implemented on 8th November 2024 as part of the November 2024 IGT UNC 
Release, following the completion of system testing. 
 
Please note that Modification IGT173 was approved by the IGT UNC Panel on 30th 
April 2024.  
 
If you have any questions about the Modification or its implementation, please contact 
the Code Administrator using the details provided below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Talia Lattimore 
IGT UNC Representative 
Email: IGTUNC@gemserv.com  
 
IGT UNC related documents can be accessed via our website: 
www.igt-unc.co.uk 
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